

BARBARA FERRER, Ph.D., M.P.H., M.Ed. Director

MUNTU DAVIS, M.D., M.P.H. County Health Officer

MEGAN McCLAIRE, M.S.P.H.

Chief Deputy Director

313 North Figueroa Street, Suite 806 Los Angeles, California 90012 TEL (213) 288-8117 • FAX (213) 975-1273

www.publichealth.lacounty.gov

October 14, 2021

Ms. Jennifer Bard Brentwood School, Los Angeles 12001 Sunset Blvd, Los Angeles, Ca, 90049



BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Hilda L. Solis First District Holly J. Mitchell Second District Sheila Kuehl Third District Janice Hahn Fourth District

Kathryn Barger Fifth District

COVID-19 OUTBREAK CLEARANCE LETTER

Site Name: Brentwood School, Los Angeles

Outbreak ID #: OB20211737

Dear Ms. Bard,

The Los Angeles County Department of Public Health has completed its investigation into an outbreak of COVID-19 at the site specified in this letter, among students and teachers.

As of 10/14/2021, Public Health has determined that the outbreak at your facility has ended. It is still recommended that individuals at the facility should continue to enforce respiratory etiquette and strict hand washing procedures.

Effective the date of this notice, the Health Officer Order for the Control of COVID-19 is rescinded and all related requirements and restrictions are removed.

In order to protect the privacy of individuals, all information regarding this investigation is considered confidential. The facility and the Los Angeles County Department of Public Health cannot release the name(s) of any ill person(s). If you have any questions or concerns, please contact:

Diemtrang Nguyen, Outbreak Investigator (323) 406-0904

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Sheree Poitier, M.D.

Sheree Poitier, M.D.

Medical Director

Deputy Health Officer, County of Los Angeles Department of Public Health